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Rivera, Andrew

To: Heckman, Lee
Subject: RE: C14-2012-0114

From: sarah cracker
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 12:39 PM
To: Heckman/ Lee; Guernsey/ Greg
Subject: C14-2012-0114

Lee and Greg,

I was very disappointed when I found out that Lee and Greg had a
conference call with Malacom Yeatts about his postponement
request this morning and I wasn't contacted. I just spoke to
Rick about it as well.

Rick Vaughn and I had an agreement prior to PC about liquor
sales which he decided some time ago not to honor. I have
emailed staff and asked for a copy of the draft ordinance and it
wasn't until last Friday November 29, that Lee informed me the
case was posted for 1st reading only and they applicant had
decided not to honor our agreement. If I hadn't downloaded the
back-up I don't know when I would have found out a TIA had been
submitted on November 15.

I didn't submit a written request of a postponement due to the
fact that Mr. Yeatts was going to submit one but I will be.
requesting a postponement this afternoon. I've made it very
clear to Rick what my position is on this case and why. I can
understand why neighborhoods distrust developers.
Scvta/i

Please make note of our new address

4808 W. William Cannon

Austin Texas 78749

512-529-2511


